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Summer Reading Club
For every hour you read, colour in the thermometer.

Once you have read for 5 hours, bring your reading sheet into one of our three
library branches to go into the draw to win a super special Summer Reading Club

prize pack. 

For every hour you read, you can add a marble to our reading thermometer at one
of our three library branches. 

Enter as many times as you like! The more hours you read, the more chances you
have of winning! 

There’s more than one way to win a prize!
Guess how many hours we have read over Summer.  The closest guess will go in the

draw to win our second Summer Reading Club prize pack.

At the end of Summer we will count the marbles in our reading thermometers and
see how many hours we have collectively read over Summer.

Terms & Conditions

The Summer Reading Club commences on Saturday 16th December 2023 and concludes on
Saturday 27th January 2024.

1.

Entry forms can be collected and submitted to one our three library branches (Stirling, Coventry
Library, Woodside Library & Gumeracha Library). Entry forms cannot be collected or submitted
via the mobile library.

2.

Entry is unlimited and you can enter as many times as you wish. The more entries you submit, the
more chances you have of winning.

3.

There are two prizes up for grabs. One prize pack for reading hour entries and one prize pack for
guessing the amount of hours read over summer.

4.

The Summer Reading Club is open to school aged children in reception through to year 12.5.
The winners will be drawn at random.6.
Winners will be notified within two weeks of the 27th January 2024.7.

Name___________________________________________ Age_________________________

Phone number____________________________________________________________________

Email address _____________________________________________________________________



Summer Reading Club
2nd Chance Prize

Guess how many hours we will read over Summer.  
The closest guess will go in the draw to win our second

Summer Reading Club prize pack.

At the end of Summer we will count the marbles in our reading
thermometers and see how many hours we have collectively

read over Summer.

Terms & Conditions

The Summer Reading Club commences on Saturday 16th December 2023 and concludes on
Saturday 27th January 2024.

1.

Entry forms can be collected and submitted to one our three library branches (Stirling, Coventry
Library, Woodside Library & Gumeracha Library). Entry forms cannot be collected or submitted
via the mobile library.

2.

Entry is unlimited and you can enter as many times as you wish. The more entries you submit, the
more chances you have of winning.

3.

There are two prizes up for grabs. One prize pack for reading hour entries and one prize pack for
guessing the amount of hours read over summer.

4.

The Summer Reading Club is open to school aged children in reception through to year 12.5.
The winners will be drawn at random.6.
Winners will be notified within two weeks of the 27th January 2024.7.

Name___________________________________________ Age_________________________

Phone number____________________________________________________________________

Email address _____________________________________________________________________

How many hours do you think Adelaide Hills kids will have read over Summer?

hours


